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TO:  All Prospective Bidders 

 

FROM: Cynthia Shea-Luzik – Manager, Procurement Services 

 

DATE:  4/5/2022 

 

RE: ADDENDUM #2 RFP 22-SCSU-05 – Management of Dining Services 

 

 
Addendum #1 contains all of the questions received and the corresponding answer to these questions. 

Q1.  Do the meal plan counts in the RFP represent pre-COVID and does SCSU anticipate returning to 

these counts for FY2023?  If not, what are the anticipated meal plan counts for FY2023? 

 
A1.  Yes.  These are pre-COVID numbers.  Current numbers are approximately 1050 Board Meals and 

approximately 550 apartment meal plans.  It is anticipated by the University that these numbers will not 

reach pre-COVID levels in FY23 but may increase slightly from the current levels. 

 

 
  

  

 


